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This photo was shared to the
UCRHA Facebook page by
Dylcia Cowan. Dylcia says:
"Teaching him about being
grateful and aware of how
Blessed he is not to have to
wonder where his next meal is
coming from."

Thank you so much, Dylcia! We
are so thankful for your
generosity.

The Upper Cumberland region and UCDD are well represented at the TNECD Governor's
Conference 2021. Our team joins Governor Bill Lee and TNECD Commissioner Bob Rolfe as they
host hundreds of state and local officials, business executives, and economic development
professionals to share more about Tennessee’s strides in business recruitment and job creation,
and the programs helping to build strong communities throughout the state.

G O V C O N  2 0 2 1

A  m o m e n t  t o  f o c u s  o n  t h e  g o o d  o u r  t e a m  i s  d o i n g  e v e r y  d a y

A u g .  6 ,  2 0 2 1 V o l  2  I s s u e  2 8

O u t  i n  t h e  F i e l d

SSBG DONATION TO AID IN-HOME SERVICES CLIENTS

The Social Services Block Grant (SSBG) was able to purchase
cleaning supplies for in-home services clients by utilizing
COVID funds. Jennifer Knepp, In-Home Services Manager, and
her team, Melissa Moore, In-Home Services Specialist, and
volunteer Adam Knepp shopped for all of the supplies, which
took four carts to hold. Jennifer is working to get all supplies
delivered to the clients with the help of our In-Home Services
staff. 

Yesterday, the UCDD Aging
team celebrated Nestor as he has
now officially lost 100 lbs.
Congratulations on reaching
your fitness goals! 

WAY TO GO, NESTOR!


